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Recommendation from the Select Committee on 
Estimates 2012-2013 report relating to the Legislative 
Assembly 

Recommendation 141 

The Committee recommends that the Office of the Legislative 
Assembly institute, as soon as possible, an electronic system by which 
the general public can lodge petitions with the ACT Legislative 
Assembly. · 

Agreed. 

OLA recognises the desirability of engaging ACT residents in 
parliamentary processes. One.initiative that has been under development 
is an online facility for ACT residents to sign up to petitions which have 
been created on the Assembly'.s website. The project is well advanced in 
its testing regime and is expected to be released in September. 

Shane Hatten bury, MLA 
Speaker 
Legislative Assembly for the ACT 
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